
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity number: 1185739 

Hi there,  

 

I wonder if you can help?  

 

I am an area coordinator for a charity called Children’s Hospital Pyjamas. 

 

Each year, we collect donations of brand new pyjamas from new-born to age 18, which are then gifted to children in 

hospital on Christmas morning.  

In reality, they are also used in other situations where children may have had their clothes cut in A&E, in an 

emergency situation where there hasn’t been time to pack essentials, or where families live a distance from the 

hospital and to save them from unnecessary travel. 

 

Last year we collected over 15,000 pairs of pyjamas and donated them to 90 establishments. This year we will be 

supporting the Royal Lancaster Infirmary. 

 

Our appeal begins September 1st and runs to the end of October 31st 2022, and I was wondering whether you would 

consider supporting our charity by being a drop-off point and encouraging pupils and parents to contribute? 

 

Please visit our website where you will find our registered charity details, pictures, stories, and much more. You can 

also find me in the Meet Our Team section. 

 

www.childrenshospitalpyjamas.co.uk 

 

Your support would mean the world to us.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Jayne Crow 

Area Coordinator – Lancaster 

Children’s Hospital Pyjamas: 

jaynecrow@btinternet.com 

07798 876108 

#SpreadingLoveThroughComfort  

http://www.childrenshospitalpyjamas.co.uk/

